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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 483/21/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 18th January 2022

	


Dear 
Further to your request for information received by the Health Board on 4th January 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response. 
Your request:
Meddyfa rhydbach is not subject to FOI.  BCUHB have this information and are therefore requested to kindly consider my request.  You will have paid them or not for a period of time including November 2020, you will have used public money to pay them.
1. So please have you paid Meddyfa rhydbach to improve access arrangements for patients upgraded phone systems online booking etc, before November 2020, 
2. and did you pay at anytime Meddyfa rhydbach for achieving or partial achievement of access standards during 2020 November.

Our response:
The national GP contract for 2019/20 agreed an investment of £3.7 million to practices across Wales via their Global Sum, to support them in securing and implementing the necessary infrastructure in order to achieve the Group 1 Access Standards, with a particular focus on telephony. The Global Sum is a prorata payment based on the number of patients registered with the practice and forms the basis of their main contract payment:

Access Standards Guidance 2019/20



Access Standards 20-21 (gov.wales)  Amended Standards 2020/21
Practices get paid for achieving Access standards which are assessed at the end of the financial year, not on a month by month basis.

Payments for 2020/21 were assessed as at March 31st 2021, therefore no specific payment was made for November 2020.











We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


